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Supplementary Salary Run 

NAPTOSA is pleased to announce that the national supplementary salary run for the 2024 salary increase 

is scheduled for April 22nd, 2024. This adjustment reflects the final phase of the 2023/2024 salary 

agreement. Employees can expect the increments to reflect in their bank accounts by April 25th, 2024.  

This was confirmed by The Department of Public Service and Administration.  

The next round of salary negotiations will commence shortly. NAPTOSA is committed to keeping all 

members fully informed and engaged throughout the negotiation process, ensuring that your voices are 

heard, and your interests are well represented. 

NAPTOSA encourages members to stay engaged and participate throughout the process. 

Mr BL Manuel 

Executive Director 
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